Alamance Artisans Guild
Minutes
February 15, 2022
7:00pm

The meeting was called to order. Fourteen members were in attendance.

Jean Kaplan introduced the new officers. Mary Archer, Treasurer, Anita Vigorito, Secretary.
Jean will remain as President and Deb Barnett will remain as Vice President.

Jean reminded us that membership dues will increase by a $15 late fee March 1.

Extravaganza:  The application went live today. One artists has mailed her application in. The Steering Committee is meeting Friday, Feb. 18. Carolyn Langley will be helping Deb with the Grass Roots Grant. Deb is getting quotes from two people to design the brochure.

Spring Shows:  Carolyn reported that an Online Show and a live show at Captain White House will take place this Spring. All submissions for both shows are due March 20. Details will be forthcoming.

Communications:  Susan Kern is getting information about opportunities for artists outside of the Alamance organizations and posting them on Facebook. She invited us to send her photos of our work to use on Instagram, particularly work in progress. Those should be emailed to susanh.kern@gmail.com with AAG Images in the subject line. Susan invited others who are versed in Facebook and Instagram and like posting to help on the Communications Committee. She reminded us that any one of the members can post on the Guild’s Facebook page.

New Business:  Jean asked if we were happy with the format of the Member List spreadsheet that is on the website. She hopes that it will be updated soon and be kept updated.
Articles of Incorporation are being formulated for the Guild.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35.


